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February 8, 2024 
 

ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 

Circular Letter No. 24-1838 
 
 

RE:  Elimination of Carrier Hard Copy Experience Rate Sheets Effective 
January 1, 2025 

 
Effective January 1, 2025, the Minnesota Workers’ Compensation Insurers Association, 
Inc. (MWCIA) will no longer provide hard copy experience rate sheets to carriers. 
 
For several years, MWCIA has provided member carriers with various means of obtaining 
electronic experience rate sheets. Carriers can download experience rate sheets in bulk 
in PDF, WCRATING text, and WCRATING XML formats from the MWCIA website. 
Carriers can also arrange to receive experience rate sheets via secure FTP from CDX.  
For more information, please visit: How to Obtain Minnesota Experience and Merit Rating 
Information (mwcia.org). 
  
Electronic transmission is a more cost-effective and efficient option for MWCIA, and for 
most carriers, than hard copy transmission. 
 
We ask that you distribute this circular letter to the appropriate staff to ensure that your 
personnel are aware of this change. 
 
Please direct any questions you may have concerning this item to MWCIA’s Unit Statistical 
Department at 952-897-1737, Option 4, or email unitstat@mwcia.org. 
 

https://www.mwcia.org/
https://www.mwcia.org/Media/Default/PDF/Navigation/ExperienceRating/How_to_Obtain_Minnesota_Experience_and_Merit_Rating_Information.pdf

